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OPEN YOUTH ROOM SCHEDULE 

The January and February Open Youth Room schedule will be a little 

different than usual. 

We will meet on the following dates over the next two months.  We will go 

from 6:30 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. in the Youth Room. 

January 12:  Regular meeting with fellowship, devotion, food and fun. 

January 19:  Same as January 12 with Pizza Forms due. 

February 9:  Parent meeting for Summer Mission Trip and other major 

events coming up. 

February 16:  Aliens vs. Predators (A variant of Romans vs. Christians) 

Remember that friends are invited to attend.  They probably will not want to 

come on February 9. 

"Whoever has the Son has life; whoever does not have the Son of 

God does not have life."  

1 John 5:12 

PIZZA SALE – JANUARY 5-20 

You either have received your pizza order forms or they will be in your hands 

by Wednesday this week.  Many of your family accounts have been depleted 

after the Winter Ski Retreat.  This is a great way to jumpstart them for our 

Summer Mission Trip.  Every kit you sell will add $5 to your account. 

Forms are due either Sunday, January 19, at the Open Youth Room or 

Monday, January 20, in Mr. Grady’s office.  We need students to help take 

orders from church members following worship the next two weekends. 

If you do not receive your pizza forms soon, please letme know.  All the 

instructions on what you need to do are attached to the form. 

CLOTHES DRIVE – NOW TILL THE PLANT SALE 

We are continuing to collect bags of clothing. Remember that each large bag of clothing you bring in between now and the 

day of our Plant Sale pick-up (May 9) will get you $40 in your family account.  Don’t forget to ask relatives and family 

friends to collect for you.  We can take all types of clothing, bedding, towels, shoes, belts, and purses.  Please let Mr. Grady 

know when you are dropping off.  With the amount we have already collected, we might have to have two deliveries. 

A RECENT SUCCESS 

Thankyou to everyone who 

participated in the 2020 

Winter Ski Retreat.  Thank 

you to our aldult chaperones, 

Miss Radosevic, Mrs. Collins, 

and Marisa, for all they did in 

assisting.  Thank you to 

Thrivent for their donation 

that helped offset the needed 

supplies for the trip.  Thank 

you to Mr. Grady for the 

awesome shirt design. 

I hope that you will be able to 

attend next year. 

 

 

 



ICE SKATING DOWNTOWN – JANUARY 25 

The consensus at the last Open Youth Room was to go Ice Skating at 

Millennium Park.  We will leave Trinity School at 8:00 a.m. and should 

return at 4:30 p.m. 

Cost for this event is $20.  It will include your train ticket, ice skate rental, 

and your deep-dish pizza lunch.  If you have your own skates, you will only be 

charged $15. 

We need parents to drive us to and from the Hinsdale train station.  We will 

also need parents to go along on the trip. 

The sign-up sheets are in the Youth Room and in the 7th Grade Confirmation 

classroom.  Friends are welcome. 

WINTER JAM 2020 – MARCH 13 

Winter Jam returns to Chicago this year.  It is being moved back to the Sears 

Center in Hoffman Estates on March 13. 

We will meet at Trinity at 4:30 p.m. and will not return till close to midnight. 

Bands this year include Crowder, Passion, Andy Mineo, Building 429 and 

Red.  Mrs. Geaschel will be leading the group.  We need more parents to help 

chaperone. 

The sign-up sheets are in the Youth Room and the 7th Grade Confirmation 

Room.  Cost for this event is $15 to enter the concert plus the cost of food inside the arena.  We will discuss this more at 

Open Youth Rooms.   

 

 

 

 

Contact Us 

Trinity Youth Group 

11500 German Church Road 

Burr Ridge, Il.  60527 

708-990-5020 

708-839-1200 ext. 6 

rgrady@tlbr.org 

Website:  tlbr.org 

We are on Facebook at: 

    Trinity Burr Ridge Youth Group 

 


